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Only by giving are you able to receive more than 
you already have.  –Jim Rohn 

 
Hope everyone had a wonderful holiday season. 
We are very busy during the holidays but can 
continue giving to our community. 
 
The food pantries are always looking for 
donations and/or help.  There are homeless 
veterans and families that need our help.  
Blankets, warm socks, coats, and food are 
essentials that everyone needs.  You can never 
go wrong supplying these items to veterans and 
other homeless people.  Reach out to schools in 
your community to see how you can help.  Dr. 
Seuss’ Read Across America is coming up soon. 
Read books to children on his birthday, March 
2nd. 
 
Lisa Young 
 
 


